
Manufacturer’s Certification Statement 
American Recovery & Reinvestment Act of 2009 

Therma-Tru Residential Entry & Patio Doors 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Therma-Tru Corporation is a manufacturer of Residential Steel and Fiberglass Entry and Patio Door Systems, 
headquartered at 1750 Indian Wood Circle, Maumee, Ohio, 43537. Therma-Tru Door Systems are Eligible Building 
Envelope Components that may qualify for the federal income tax credit allowed under the Internal Revenue Code, 
Section 25C.  Please check the requirements below to see which products qualify for the American Recovery and 
Reinvestment Act of 2009. 
 
 
 
All Therma-Tru Residential Entry Doors, Sidelites and Patio Doors including Benchmark by Therma-Tru®, Classic-
Craft®, Fiber-Classic®, Smooth-Star®, PDF™, Profiles™ and Traditions™ brands have a U Factor and SHGC of 0.30 
or below and qualify for the Federal ‘Energy’ tax credit except for the following: 
 

• Transoms (glass above the door) do NOT qualify for the tax credit. 
• Steel edge doors do NOT qualify for the tax credit (ProEdge™ Doors). 
• All Fiber-Classic Designline (raised panel) products do NOT qualify for tax credit. 
• All products with only a single-pane of clear glass do NOT qualify for the tax credit. 
• All screen vented products (screen built in the door) do NOT qualify for the tax credit. 
• Some sliding patio doors do NOT qualify for the tax credit – consult the qualification chart for more info. 
• All fire doors that are steel 90 minute rated or fiberglass 20 minute rated do NOT qualify for the tax credit. 
• Doors with Internal Blinds, Salinas®, Frosted Images or Clear Glass that are larger than 1,100 square 

inches, and are without Low-e type glass and some doors with Internal Blinds, Salinas®, Frosted Images or 
Clear Glass that are larger than 900 square inches, and are without Low-e type glass do NOT qualify for the 
tax credit - consult the qualification chart for more info. 

 
 
 
 
Under penalties of perjury, I declare that I have examined this certification statement, and to the best of my knowledge 
and belief, the facts are true, correct and complete. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Klaus Fink 
Director – Research & Development 
 
Taxpayer is not required to attach the manufacturer certification statement to their return. Taxpayers should however 
retain this certification statement as part of their tax records. As in all tax matters, the taxpayer is advised to consult their 
tax professional. 
 

 


